
 

GUJARAT TECHNOLOGICAL UNIVERSITY 
& 

BAJA SAEINDIA 

 

Inviting to all Principal/Directors/HOD’s of Mechanical/Automobile 
Engineering for the  

Inauguration of Virtual BAJA SAEINDIA2015  
Venue: B-0 Hall, GTU, Chandkheda, Ahmedabad: Time: 10:00 am 

 
 

Gujarat Technological University has been trying through a number of 
innovative programs and initiatives, to significantly improve the quality of 
graduates/diploma holders that it offers to the industry and society.  
 

In order to develop more intense interaction of academia and industries, 
Gujarat Technological University signed a Memorandum of Understanding with 
Mahindra & Mahindra Ltd promoted BAJA SAEINDIA, a professional Society of 
Automotive Engineers. As a part of MoU signed, GTU will host the virtual 
rounds of the eight edition of BAJA SAEINDIA 2015 in Ahmedabad. The event is 
schedule to take place on 1st and 2nd August 2014 wherein more than 1500 
participants from the 320 participating colleges from across the country will 
present designs of the buggy vehicle they plan to create for the finale in 
February 2015.  
 

GTU and the BAJA SAEINDIA aims to provide an opportunity for young, 
enthusiastic and talented engineering students, to showcase their passion for 
automobiles while encouraging them to conceive, design and fabricate 4-
wheeled single-seater all terrain vehicles. 
 

GTU is working towards providing all necessary exposure to our students which 
can make them industry ready. It is therefore important that as a head of 
institute you participate in the inauguration of the national level competition 
Virtual BAJA SAEINDIA at 10:00 am on 1st August, 2014 at GTU, Chandkheda, 
Ahmedabad and interact with invited judges and students from all across India. 


